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25th September 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
           

Year 5 Visit to The Jerwood Gallery, Hastings 
 

 
We would like to take the children to the Jerwood Gallery in Hastings as it links in with their current 
Art Learning Journey. They are looking at the works of Quentin Blake who is currently exhibiting at 
the gallery. 
 
This trip will take place on Thursday 4th October. The children will be travelling by train in the 
morning and will be returning in time for a late lunch. 
 
This trip has kindly been funded by the PFF. 
 
Permission has been covered by the universal permission slip signed when you child started 
school. 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Becky Reed               Emma Hughes & Simone Jackson 
Headteacher     Class Teachers 
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